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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to the measure would create the Service Oklahoma division within the 

Office of Management and Enterprise Services. The substitute would transfer the applicable 

powers, duties, and responsibilities of the Driver License Services Division of the Department of 

Public Safety to Service Oklahoma. The substitute would transfer the applicable powers, duties, 

and responsibilities of the Motor Services Division of the Tax Commission to Service Oklahoma.  

 

Upon review, passage of the measure will likely have a fiscal impact to the State. The measure is 

under review for further fiscal analysis. Affected agencies have been contacted and the impact 

will be updated as additional information is made available. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

The current FY-2022 budget for the Driver License Services Division of DPS is $43,277,338. 

Of this total, approximately $26,704,445 is general revenue appropriations. 

 

The current FY-2022 budget for the Motor Services division of OTC is $5,328,240. 

Of that total, approximately $4,838,418 is general revenue appropriations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

